
 

COUNTY INVITES COMMUNITY FAMILIES TO ENJOY FREE 
MOVIES IN THE PARK IN NORTH AND SOUTH BRYAN  

 

BRYAN COUNTY, GA – November 13, 2017 – Coastal Georgia likely won’t experience 
freezing outdoor temperatures around the holiday season, but area residents can still enjoy the 
chill vicariously through the characters of a popular, family-friendly film.  

Bryan County is planning two free Movie in the Park nights, featuring the hit children’s film 
“Frozen,” for community members to enjoy as the time for holiday festivities approaches. The 
first screening, scheduled for 6-9 p.m. Friday, Dec. 1, will be at Devaul Henderson Recreation 
Park in Richmond Hill in South Bryan. The second event, slated for 6-9 p.m. Friday, Dec. 8, will 
be at George D. Hendrix Park in Ellabell in North Bryan county. 

At both events, families are encouraged to bring chairs, blankets and snacks to enjoy a free 
evening of entertainment and family-friendly fun. From 6-6:30 p.m., before the movie starts, 
Santa will make a special guest appearance. He’ll mingle with the crowd and pose for pictures 
until Queen Elsa and Princess Anna take to the big screen, journeying through a seemingly 
endless winter in the fictional kingdom of Arendelle.  

“We encourage families in both the north and south parts of Bryan County to come together and 
enjoy a Friday night of free family fun in two of our beautiful parks,” County Administrator Ben 
Taylor said. “Attending a Movie in the Park is a great way to unwind and let your kids enjoy 
some outdoor fun at the end of a long work week.” 
 
For more information, please visit www.bryancountyga.org, email 
bryancountyemergencyservices@gmail.com or call 912-858-2799. 
 

– ENDS – 
 

For media inquiries, please contact Hollie Barnidge at hollie@lesleyfrancispr.com or 912-272-
8651 or Lesley Francis at lesley@francis.com or 912-429-3950 or the team at 912-417-LFPR 
(5377).  
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